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MEMORANDUM
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TO: Planning Commission

From: Greg Dutton
Planning and Zoning Department

Date: April 20, 2016

RE: Postponement of “Tenant Relocation” Code Amendment (PUBLIC
HEARING)
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Staff is requesting a postponement of the following code amendment from the April 26,
2016, Planning Commission meeting to the May 24, 2016, Planning Commission
meeting:

Consider amendments to Title 25 of the Land Development Code related
to recommendations regarding tenant relocation assistance requirements.

Additional time will allow for review by the Codes and Ordinances Subcommittee
at their May meeting.





